
Dear Elaine 

 

Thank you so much for the lovely surprise donation of over £700. This is a huge amount that you 
have raised and Chrysalis is truly appreciative of your efforts. For a small local charity that is a 
lot of money - so thank you. 

 

We usually spend donations such as yours on little treats for our members (people with 
dementia). We can subsidise treats out, buy a yummy cake for someone's birthday. We also use 
donations to help fund the carers project which we provide free to family carers, at the moment 
we are running a free carers information course for them. 

 

Thank you so much for thinking of Chrysalis for your donation, please feel assured that your 
hard earned money will be spent wisely! If you would ever like to visit and see what we do first 
hand please just ask - we love showing people round, we are very proud of what we have 
created!! 

 

Best wishes 

 

Rosie 

Chair 

 

--  

Rosie Robson-Tinsley 

Chrysalis Club Tynedale 

 

www.chrysalisclub.org.uk 

CIO Number 1166880 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fsecure-web.cisco.com%2F1RLM8BVVR8H59rgVHWZiId_HC_cZzVd5pSg42FDrK9NCD0c_96ZqiniJEMiFRih-Xyg_O3FLakD_5o3YMzkOD3gd4_OG5SrlcoXNqB5yOH1UHTP91FYIq19bIY-RshXCNGbQHOlItfvpAKhVfRhaT06X53B7bUqvnq3JR0vZnlTqNPVdx4DfuSOeqV9qAtMdwSiHwwYKpQ1FEn8cpoOUpxl9bu7_N5UmNVhxJtJAzaX83mhQAH3aPXqm9-N01a0bRYjb-6R9jJZjZ6YtbA-BCQsw1l7Mbmfj3-wiauTYG6yifEMsqmler2kopSutq5u_-TTgH3xZW40Ipz_roi-J5-bWls0qEloLzeE6bk7ZP9txD0e-BTZJWNK7PzBZQgIpa7AuvZpVeHnLXjA1WhQZLoTwxY55nmlrSJo8gv6_isnPAsqrwIZ_GTfzDg1eXPAVBhIkcVR9q4YuTT0miTX40BkSfM_3r0g_WDVFejuD_0pufxYq1HEJgEkSxw5fi6xWy%2Fhttp%253A%252F%252Fwww.chrysalisclub.org.uk&data=05%7C02%7Chassra.sunderland%40dwp.gov.uk%7C44a836d05bf24502aff508dd660bb05c%7C96f1f6e910574117ac2880cdfe86f8c3%7C0%7C0%7C638778922612650064%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=em77UeO91b1l8AF89dShh82PIt2qKVfrcvwaw%2BZWGS4%3D&reserved=0

